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Ms. Maria Zielinski, Budget Director
Office of the Mayor

County of Maui

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Ms. Zielinski:
SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR (“FY”) 2024 BUDGET (BFED-1) (BD-5)

According to the departments’ responses, Carryover/Savings included in the
FY 2024 Budget were derived from the unrestricted fund balance for FY 2022 reflected
in the Annual Comprehensive Financial Report. Please provide a breakdown of how
Carryover/Savings in the FY 2024 Budget were calculated, including details on
unrestricted funds from FY 2022 that were recognized as Carryover/Savings in

FY 2023.

May 1 further request you provide the requested information to
bfed.committes@mauicounty.us no later than April 20, 2023. To ensure efficient
processing, please include the relevant Committee item number in the subject line of
your response.

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (Lesley
Milner at ext. 7886, Kasie Apo Takayama at ext. 7665, Richelle Kawasaki at ext. 7137,
or Yvette Bouthillier at ext. 7758). We appreciate your attention to this request.

Sincerely, .
kf S)Q) K %" e
LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair

Budget, Finance, and Economic Development

Committee
bfed:2024bgt:230415abd05:ljcm

cc: Mayor Richard T. Bissen, Jr.



BFED Committee

AN ——
From: BFED Committee
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 1:33 PM
To: Maria Zielinski
Cc: BFED Committee; Michelle Santos; Zeke Kalua; Desiree Echalas; Janina Agapay
Subject: PLEASE READ attached letter re: FISCAL YEAR (“FY") 2024 BUDGET (BFED 1) (BD 5). ..
Attachments: (BD-5) Correspondence to Budget Director 04-16-2023.pdf

Ms. Zielinski: Please refer to the attached letter from the Budget, Finance, and Economic
Development (BFED) Committee Chair, dated 04/16/2023.

Mayor’s Office (attention: Michelle Santos and Zeke Kalua): Please forward the attached
letter to Mayor Bissen for his information.

Thank you,
Yvette Bouthillier, Secretary
BFED Committee












